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Week of September 12th, 2011
Thank you to all students for your patience as the counsellors work through the new registrations and requests for timetable changes. The appointment request forms will be available beginning on Wednesday of this week.  

Night School Registration 
All forms must be completed by (with parent signature) by Tuesday, September 20th at 3:30.  See your guidance counsellor if you wish to register for a night school course. 
Graduating Students:

1. Scholarship information for the University of Toronto National Scholarship Program and the Loran Award is available on line.  Please see the scholarship bulletin board for information and speak to Mrs. Robertson-Craig.  Important Dates are available on the websites.  Don’t forget to attend the scholarship meeting on Wednesday, October 5th after school in Cringan Hall. 
2. We are hosting an Atlantic Provinces University Fair on Tuesday, September 27th at 2:00 p.m. in the cafeteria.  This fair is open to Grade 12 students only.  Representatives from UNB, Dalhousie, Mount Alison, Memorial and others will be available to speak to interested students.  There will be 12 universities from the East Coast represented. 









